
November 12, 1962 

Dr. Joseph Kaminet sky 
Torah Umesorah 
156 Sth Avenue 
New York, New York 

Dear Joe: 

I want to let you know what kind of a wonderful impression your 
report to the Torah Umesorah Annual Dinner on Sunday night made 
upon me and all others who were sitting in ny area, both from 
The Jewish Center and from without, 

Your report was filled with fascinating material » and you held 
the interest of your audience every moment - no mean feat at all. 
I particularly admired your exemplary self-restraint in avoiding 
"stories" or homiletics, which is a professional danger with us. 

Many more years of health and strength in your fabulous work for 
Torah, 

Cyrdially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


